THE GROOTE SCHUUR MINUTE Page 2 of 11

Fax from Security Branch, 23 October 1990

1 In accordance with paragraph 5 of the Groote Schuur Minute, the Minister of Law and
Order, Mr Adriaan Vlok and Mr Jacob Zuma, information chief of the ANC, met to discuss
the creation of efficient channels of communication between the government and the ANC.

2 After an in-depth discussion it was agreed that:

Liaison committees be established on a regional level and also on a district or local
level depending on the needs that are identified. The objective of the committees is to
maintain regular contact between the S A Police and the ANC.

Both the S A Police and the ANC will, as soon as possible, provide one another with
the names and addresses and telephone numbers of persons they appointed as liaison
officers on the different levels so that the system can become operative by 30 October
1990.

3 The object of the exchange of names of liaison persons is to ensure a line of two-way
communication. Up to date the S A Police has received only 29 names of ANC liaison
persons.

4 Please furnish the S A Police with the rest of the names of your liaison persons so as to
ensure the efficient functioning of the channels of communication.

Signed: Brigadier R P Mclntyre





